
Philips FSE Return to Tektronix Depot Calibration Process 

Tektronix sends out 
the weekly recall 

reminder via e-mail to 
the FSE’s 

FSE receives 
Tektronix e-mail 

and prints out the 
recall form 

FSE locates 
equipment and 

prepares shipment 

FSE annotates equipment 
discrepancies, repairs, and 
any other issue in the recall 

form comments section 

FSE ships the equipment 
to the Tektronix Baltimore 
Calibration Lab via UPS 
using account V536X9 

Contact Information: 

Customer Care  
tek-global-philipssvc@tektronix.com
phone: 800-829-9591 | fax: 410-842-1002 

Tektronix 
1946-A Greenspring Drive 
Timonium, MD 21093 


